Saturday’s baseball game between WHS and TCR cancelled
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Watauga High Athletic Director Jeff Link has announced that Saturday’s baseball game
between the Pioneers and T.C. Roberson has been postponed and will be played at a later

date.

The Pioneers entertain Freedom on Tuesday night at Watauga-High Field. Snow showers are
in the forecast. If the Pioneers do play, our air-time will come your way at 6:05 pm on 100.7,

MAC-FM.




